
 

 
January 2021 

 

 

Dear Pastor or Missions Director, 

 

Greetings from BIMI’s World Missions Center. I trust that this letter finds you 

enjoying the blessings of the Lord. 

 

I am writing to give my wholehearted recommendation for Ed and Elvie Navato. I 

first met the Navatos many years ago. Ever since that first meeting, I have been 

impressed with their gracious spirit and kind disposition. It is very obvious that 

the Lord’s hand has been upon them as they have ministered to the military 

around the world.  

 

As you consider the possibility of financially supporting the Navato family, please 

know that they will be a wonderful investment of your missions dollars. The 

Navatos have been faithful to fulfill the responsibilities required of them as BIMI 

missionaries. We have watched God use them greatly in several military ministries 

and I am confident that they will continue to be used by the Lord in a great way 

in the future. 

 

If you would like an additional recommendation for the Navatos, you may contact 

their Field Director Bryan Baggett at MilitaryDirector@bimi.org. Although my 

interaction with Ed and Elvie is somewhat limited, Brother Baggett is in regular 

communication with the Navatos. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration of Ed and Elvie Navato and the 

ministry God has called them to accomplish. May the LORD richly bless you! 

 

In Christ, 

 

 

 

David H. Snyder 

John 15:16 
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